
Principalõs Message 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

What a wonderful time of year this is! We reflect on the year past 

and look forward to the year ahead. We make positive changes in 

our lives with healthier choices in what we eat, making time to exer-

cise, and taking the time to do something nice for someone else.  

 

Students at Roosevelt are also practicing the strategies of Mindful-

ness. Learning how to breathe, handling our  

thoughts, making better choices, and learning  

from each other.  

        May this year bring us peace, positive  

               Experiences, and good luck! 

February/ 

March 2018  

Roosevelt Newsletter  

February Events: 
2/1 Parent Ed  
 8:45am in Room 5 
2/6 PTA meeting 3:15pm 
 in Room 203 
2/8 Parent Ed 
 8:45am in Room 5 
2/12 Lincolnôs Birthday  
 HolidayðNo School 
2/15 Spring Portraits 
 TKð4th grade only 
2/15 Parent Ed 
 8:45am in Room 5 
2/17 Spring Speech &  
 Debate Tournament 
2/19 Presidentsô Day  
 HolidayðNo School 
2/20 SSC/ELAC meeting 
 3:15pm in Room 203 
2/22 Parent Ed 
 8:45am in Room 5 
2/23 Coffee w/ the Principal 
 8:45am in Room 5 
2/26 TK/Kinder Round Up 
 At Jefferson MS Gym 
 
March Events:  
3/2 PTA Family Movie Night 
 6:00pm in the Cafeteria 
3/6 PTA meeting 3:15pm 
 in Room 203 
3/8 5th grade Portraits & 
 Group Photo 
3/15 Parent Ed 
 8:45am in Room 5 
3/20 SSC/ELAC meeting 
 3:15pm in Room 203 
3/22 PTA Shakeyôs Night 
 4:00ð7:00pm 
3/26-3/29  5th grade Science 
 Camp 
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Assistant Principal: Darci Coppolo 

Office Manager: Sonia Ulloa 

MIE Coordinator :  Samantha Theisen 

PTA President: Casey Silvernail 

(626)287-0512 www.roosevelt.sgusd.k12.ca.us 

District Transitional Kindergarten   
& Kindergarten Round Up  

 

Join us on Monday, February 26, 2018  
At Jefferson Middle School ìGymnasium  

Learn more about San Gabriel Unified  
TK & Kinder programs  

New Student Enrollment for 2018ñ19 

Will Begin Soon!  
 

For more information please e-mail Sonia Ulloa  

ulloa_s@sgusd.k12.ca.us 



 

 

A Message from the Assistant Principal 
 

School Attendance   
 

Attendance is very important! This includes being absent from school, being tardy/late 
to school, or leaving school early. Each minute that a student misses, will impact their 
learning and progress. Please make sure your student is at school on -time and make 
appointments for after school hours.  
 

We will be sending letters and holding meeting for students who have excessive ab-
sences and tardies, as this relates to the Abolish Chronic Truancy Program (ACT). All 
of Roosevelt students are bright and have the potential to be successful, but they need 
to be at school to reach their potential. We need your help to make sure it happens!  

Our Crossing Guards Bill & Joe will be happy 
to help you cross the street safely!  

Please be safe when walking to school.  
 

Use the crosswalks!  
 

at Broadway & Walnut Grove  
and  

      at Frandsen St & Walnut Grove  

Family Movie Night  

Friday, March 2nd  

at 6:00pm  

Shakeyõs Pizza 
Fundraiser Night 

Thursday, March 22nd  

Help Roosevelt earn extra money for student activities by collecting Box Tops for  
Education labels on participating items.  Bring your Box Tops to school and place them in 

your class envelope. 

Our next collection date  
will be Friday, February 16th. 



 

 

Rooseveltõs Music Immersion Experience Program 
 


